
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Meaningful Growth is looking for Girls with Special Needs who are 

interested in joining the Girl Scouts 

 

 

Who: Girls with Special Needs in Grades 4-5  

 

What: This social skills group will function as a formal Girl Scout troop, run 

by behaviorally trained staff.  

 

When:  Tentatively, the first meeting will take place on January 26th, 2017.  

Meetings will be held every Monday from 5:00 pm - 6:00 pm.  

 

Where:  Meetings will be held at the Meaningful Growth office at 1001 

South Marengo Avenue in Pasadena. 

 

Additional Information:   

 Spaces will be limited 

 Behavioral Support will be provided during each meeting 

 Cost of behavioral support will be separate from dues required for 

group 
 

If your child may be interested and/or have additional questions, please 

feel free to call Amanda Hsu at 818.515.3519.   
 


